
 

 

 

November 2024 

Key Stage 3 Progress Evenings 

Dear Parent/Carers 

In response to parent/carers voice, we are increasing the number of appointments available to 

parents and carers to receive feedback from their child’s teachers.  In order to do this, we are 

changing the organisation of Year 7, Year 8, and Year 9 Progress Evenings this year.  

The Year 8 Progress Evening will take place on November 21st and the Year 9 Progress Evening will be 

held on February 6th at CNS. On these days school will finish early at 13:20pm for all students meaning 

parents/carers will be able to make appointments with teachers between 2:00pm to 7:00pm. The 

canteen will be open for lunch for students wishing to have lunch before they leave the site by 2:00pm 

and supervised study will also be available on request for students wishing to stay on site until 

3.05pm. 

The Year 7 Progress Evening will take place on May 1st from 4.30pm to 7.30pm. Again, in response to 

parent/carer feedback and in a change to previous years parents/carers' appointments will be with 

one member of staff per faculty. This teacher will then report on all of the subject areas in their 

faculty in one longer appointment. The faculties are English, Maths, Science (Biology, Chemistry and 

Physics), Humanities (Geography, History and RE), Performing Arts (Drama, Music, PE), Creative 

Technologies (Art, Computer Science and Design Technology) and MFL (French, German and Spanish). 

All Progress Evenings will be held face to face in the Sports Hall at CNS. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr N Williams 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


